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Update for January, 2023
Happy New Year!

It’s once again a new year, and, although
many things are just a continuation of what
was happening at the end of last year, this
is the time in which many people make new
purposes and begin new projects. Most of
what we’re doing this January is part of the
plan that we've been developing over years
and decades, but there are a couple of things
that are new, or at least different.

Podcast

As many of you know, during the pandemic

we did many online services and other min-

istry. Now that most things are getting back to normal, we have decided to use what we’ve learned
about video and audio recording to start a podcast. This podcast is being hosted by Anna, and T’ll
also be involved regularly.

In many ways the podcast will fill in the gap for those who have been following us online over the last
several years. Now that we’re back to weekly church meetings, we are no longer doing weekly video
online services, but our podcast will continue to reach some of the same people with Bible teaching
in more of a conversational-style format. We published our first episode on January 1 and plan to
release a new episode weekly. Our intention is to reach people with the Gospel and Biblical principals
by having conversations and hosting interviews.

Our Local Church Family

B We shared in our last update that we were about ready to
‘ move to our church property to start meetings there. We
are happy to inform you that the first Sunday of December
we had our first meeting there and have been hosting our
regular weekly church meetings at our own facilities since
then.

God has blessed us with 1,600m2 of land for our church.
About half of that has been developed into a walled garden.
Over the last year and a half we were able to build the wall




around the perimeter, bathrooms, a couple of office spaces and a storage room. We are currently
meeting under temporary tents, but work is being done on a more permanent large tent structure
which will become our meeting place. We are especially thankful for those who have given toward
this project!

Eventually, we hope to build an auditorium
on part of the property. Right now, that area
is fenced off, as it has been set apart for a
future building.
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Our people were excited about our new
church home! We had a great turnout for
our opening service and many positive com-
ments about how nice the property looked.
It was really quite a change from how the
property was just a few months before, when
everything was just dirt and construction
materials. God has been so good to us!

Advanced School of Ministry

Most of my time during the last couple of months has been dedicated to the Advanced School of Min-
istry. We are currently working on putting together all the details for the conference in Cuernavaca,
which will be held at the end of this month (January 23-26, 2023). This year we will be doing the
conference both in-person and online, so there are some new challenges and details to take care of.
I’'ve been in contact with our team, the guest speakers and many others who will be involved. We're
currently training a small team to do personal online ministry for those who will be attending re-
motely and also working to make sure the online audience will feel just as welcome and well cared
for as those who attend in person.

Recording For the Online Bible School

In November, we were privileged to have
Pastor Enrique Borja here to record a course
consisting of 24 lessons on the book of Gen-
esis. Pastor Enrique was extremely efficient
recording, and we were able to go through
all the lessons in three days. That was a
new record! He did a wonderful job and
I feel he connected very well with the stu-
dents through the recordings. His teaching
was deep yet very applicable and he spoke
to the students on a level that they will eas-
ily identify with. This new course will be
released in February, with part two of the




Thanks!

Sara and I are so thankful for each one of you. Thanks for praying for us and supporting us in all
we're doing. It is such a joy to be able to count on you.

With love,

David, Sara, and Anna Lont

You can see our newsletters any time online:
www.desert-streams.org

Desert Streams
P.S. - Supporting our ministry is easy and gifts are tax deductible: ‘ M i n iS t ri es

1) ONLINE: www.WorldOutreach.org/36 and follow the prompts. You

can also set-up automatic monthly gifts if you select the “monthly” op-

tion. 2) BY MAIL: checks to World Outreach Ministries, PO Box B, Mari- Taking streams of living water to a dry and
etta, GA 30061 and indicate for David and Sara Lont WOM #36. 3) BILL. weary land.

PAY: which you can do through your online banking.


www.desert-streams.org
https://www.worldoutreach.org/36

